SOAR meeting
Junel2, 2018
1:30 p.m.

The meeting was called to order by President Jerry Redington and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
Roll call of officers was taken and all were present except Trustee Gary Kraft. The treasurer gave her
report.

A motion to bypass the regular order of business was made and passed.

Jerry went to a VEBA trustee meeting. The trust is doing well. Bids have been taken for Pharmacy
Benefits manager to see if more money can be saved. Rich Hofmaster praised the work that Jerry has
done for us and he was given a round of applause.

Wayne has spoken to the attorneys in the Asbestos case. So far 25% have tested positive with a
possibility of that number going to 50%. For now people who need further testing will go to a doctor in
Rockford for a lung capacity test. Some members first received a letter that all was well but later got a
phone call saying they needed further testing. The money is available, now it needs to be determined
who is eligible and to what degree of compensation.

Some may have received a packet about insurance which had some useful information. Remember the
Wellness visit must be just about wellness issues not previous problems. The $50 gift card is only for a
Wellness visit.

We adjourned at 1:45. The annual share a dish picnic followed. We had wonderful food and some nice
door prizes were given away. There were about 40 people who attended.

Respectfully submitted,
Susan Walt
Secretary



